
From: Vastine, Karen [Karen.Vastine@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Monday, August 15, 2016 5:08 PM 

To: Pepper, James; Cohen, Hal; Schatz, Ken; Wisdom, Leslie; Schatz, Ken 

CC: Benedict, Jennifer 

Subject: Update 

 

 
Hello Everyone – 
 
I was in touch with Robyn and Sarah from Let’s Grow Kids earlier today.  They have agreed to help us 
contact the 215 private pre-qualified PreK providers.  Jen and I drafted a script for them and sent that 
earlier this afternoon.  I expect to be in touch with Robyn more either this evening or tomorrow to 
finalize the script.  Robyn believes that they can make all of these calls tomorrow. 
 
Thanks, 
karen 
 
Karen Vastine 
Senior Advisor to the Commissioner  
Department for Children & Families 
802-241-0942   
Karen.vastine@vermont.gov 
 


